
GERLE CREEK SUMMER HOME TRACT ASSOCIATION 
MEETING SUMMARY 

JUNE 24, 2006 
 
 

 
This is just a quick note to highlight some of the decisions made at the annual tract meeting.  The 
assessment for this year is $150.00 and should be sent to Fred Mehr on or before August 31, 
2006.  If you are unable to pay your assessment by the above mentioned date, please make 
arrangements with Fred or myself regarding a payment schedule.  If you have not paid by 
August 31, 2006, you are considered to be delinquent as described in the by-laws. 
 
The Board members are Wayne Fluke, Wayne Lile (Secretary), Alan Vella, Brad Dillon, Greg 
Kiefer (Vice-President), and Fred Mehr (Treasurer). 
 
There will be three work parties scheduled again for this year.  The first is scheduled for 
July 22nd, the second August 26th, and if needed, the third is September 16th.  These work parties 
don’t really require a lot of time from the cabin owners, and to ensure the safety of all who have 
cabins here, it is a good idea for all cabin owners to be acquainted with other cabin owners and 
the workings of the tract as a whole.   It is also a good way to get to know some of your fellow 
cabin owners.  There will be a sign posted at the gate listing the dates of these work parties and 
what is hoped to be accomplished.  You don’t actually have to be at the work party to work on 
some of the projects that need to be done.  If you have some “free” time and would like to help 
out, just inform one of the Board members that you will be working on one of the projects set up 
as a work party project.  Any participation you can provide is greatly appreciated by all. 
 
There was also a reminder regarding the speed limit within the tract.  The speed limit is 5 miles 
per hour, and there have been many instances when vehicles traveling throughout the tract have 
been going much faster.  We have small children and dogs in the tract, as well as adults who 
walk the tract that need to be taken into consideration as well.  If you are speeding through the 
tract, it increases the possibility of someone/something getting hit.  Please be sure to obey the 
speed limit which is posted.  It’s for your own safety and the safety of everyone in the tract, as 
well as being common courtesy for the cabin owners along the road(s) you’re traveling on with 
reference to the dust raised as you drive by. 
 
Well, here’s to another season in God’s country.   I look forward to seeing all of you throughout 
the season.  Be sure to drive careful on your trips into and out of the forest. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
        Bill Dillon, President 
        Gerle Creek Summer Home  
             Tract Association 


